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CEPE CARPET EXPORT PROMOTION COUNCIL X014 (Set up by Ministry of Textiles, Govt of India)
Registered Office: Shree Jee Complex, Shop No T3, Sharma Market, Harola, NOIDA, (U.P)
Working Office: 2 Floor, Rajiv Gandhi Handicrafts Bhawan, Baba Kharak Singh Marg, New Delhi - 110001
Tel.: +91-11-23364716, 23364717, Website: www.cepc.co.in, E-Mail : info@cepc.co.in
Regional Office: Bhadohi Carpet Expo Mart, Carpet City, Bhadohi, - 221409 (U.P)
Regional Office: IICT Campus, Baghi Ali Mardan khan, Nowshera, Srinagar - 190023 () & K)
Website of Ministry of Textiles: www.texmin.nic.in

No. CEPC/HQ/VC Elections/2022-23 Date: 29-04-2022
To,
All Members of CEPC

Subject: CEPC Office at New Delhi, Bhadohi, Srinagar to be open on 30th April
2022

Dear Sir,

This is in continuation to our earlier circular dated 25th April 2022 updating the
members about the council notifying the Elections for the Post of Vice-Chairman on
2nd May 2022.

In order to facilitate the members for clearing their dues on account of
Membership Subscription for the year 2022-23, CEPC Office in New Delhi and
Regional Offices at Bhadohi and Srinagar will be open on Saturday, 30 th April
2022. We request all our members to kindly ensure that a valid CA Certificate with
UDIN Number is also submitted along with membership dues specifying the export
performance for the FY 2021-22

Para 3.A.IX of the Election Rules (as amended up to 24th November 2020) of the
Council provides as under: “3.A.IX. A member from whom the amount is due to
Council on any account whatsoever and is not paid as on the date of issue of
notification for Council’s Election or a member otherwise disqualified shall not be
eligible to contest, propose, second or vote in the elections of the Council.”
Therefore, the Members paying their Membership Subscription after 2nd May
2022 shall not be eligible to vote in the elections of the Council for Vice-
Chairman.

The elections for the post of the Vice-Chairman will be held by Voting by web Based
remote Electronic Means. We, therefore, request our members that in case of any
updates in the registered e-mail ID & Mobile No please do inform urgently by return
mail. For any query regarding your Annual Membership Subscription dues, please
contact Accounts Department, CEPC Office in New Delhi by e-mail -
accounts@cepc.co.in, membership@cepc.co.in or info@cepc.co.in

Regards,

Dr. Smita Nagarkoti
(Officiating Executive Director-cum Secretary)
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